
Perrin Chick
South Berwick
LD 1578
Greetings
 I want you to know my opinion on this matter. I don't want only a select few from my
town of South Berwick to sway your vote.  I gather the Veterans and Legal Affairs 
committee recently heard a bill that if passed would have Maine join the National 
Popular Vote Interstate Compact. This bill is vital for protecting our democracy and 
ensuring that future presidential elections will be won by the candidate who gets the 
most votes in the country. I don't want you to disenfranchise millions of voters, nor 
create distrust in the electorate and I don't want to place undue importance on a series 
of battleground states. I want my kiddo to know that votes count.


